
 

Colquitt County Schools 
Each Day – Excellence In Every Way! 

 

District-Wide Information 

COVID-19 WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

STUDENTS 

 

Student Population – 9097 

Positive COVID Students - 10  

Quarantined Students - 354 

STAFF 

 

Staff Population – 1355 

Positive COVID Staff  - 11 

Quarantined Staff -  34 

Data Current as of October 23, 2020 | 4:00 p.m. 

In an effort to keep everyone informed and to be transparent, we will report weekly the 

number of confirmed positive COVID-19 cases of students and staff, as well as the 

number of quarantined students and staff.  This information can be found on our district 

website and will be updated each week on Mondays. 

 

We continue to ask parents not to send their child(ren) to school if they are sick or have 

symptoms of COVID-19.  We also remind staff to stay home if sick or exhibiting 

symptoms.  If a student or staff has a household member with symptoms of COVID-19 or 

have tested positive, they should not come to school/work.   

 

We appreciate everyone’s cooperation.  Let’s continue to work together by following the 
guidelines that are in place to protect us all. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

James D. Howell 
Superintendent 


